
 

 

 

 

 

 

 March is a busy and exciting month at Short Dance Studios! Our dancers are working hard as they prepare for 

their first competition of the season. Costumes will be distributed over the next couple of months, so please check 

your email for your dancer's costume try-on date. 

With recital season quickly approaching, be sure to stay up to date by checking your email regularly for important 

information. Keep practicing your dances, stretching at home, and taking care of your body to stay healthy during 

this busy time. 

We’re so proud of all your hard work—keep it up! 

Your friends in dance education, 

Wade & Jessica Short 

SUMMER FUN! 
Get ready for an exciting summer of dance! A detailed schedule of classes and fun camps will be available soon. 

Summer is the perfect time to try a new class and continue building on the technique you've developed throughout 

the year. 

Take advantage of our summer sessions to refine your skills, and don’t miss Monday/Wednesday Ballet to 

strengthen your technique. Important Reminder: All performing and competition dancers are required to take 

M/W Ballet and participate in at least one "Star Makers" session in the second half of July. These sessions 

include auditions and special guest teachers. 

We welcome ALL dancers to join us for Star Makers this summer—don’t miss out on this amazing opportunity! 

 

MARCH MADNESS  

 
Recital  
This years’ recital theme is:  

“Time To Celebrate.”  Your recital 

Keepsake package includes a recital T-shirt 

and video download. The T-shirt has ALL 

dancers’ names on the back! Recital apparel is 

now available to order. Follow the link to see 

the unique SDS merch you can purchase in 

addition to your recital tee. Apparel store 

closes on March 10th. 

https://advancedsportswear.chipply.
com/shortdance/ 
Reminder: The NR recitals are May 31st and 

June 1st with dress rehearsal being on May 

30th. The IGH recitals are June 7th and 8th with 

dress rehearsal being June 6th. Mark your 

calendars! 

Tickets for all shows go on sale April 30th at 2 

PM. 

Costumes 
Recreational dancers will be getting their 

costumes the week of Mar. 17th in NR and the 

week of Apr. 7th in IGH. Performance hair 

and make-up will be gone over at this time. 
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Upcoming 

Events:  
 

Mar. 3 – Family Dance 

registration deadline 

 

Spring Break: March 

24-March 28    

No dance classes  

 

Register for Summer: 

Coming Soon! 

 

 

 

 

Family Dance 2025! 
Fathers and daughters, as well as other parent/dancer 

combinations are invited to dance together in this 

year’s annual recital! Reminder that family dance 

rehearsals start April 3rd for NR and April 8th for 

IGH.  

 

We can’t wait to make great memories again this 

year!  

 

 

 

Practicing at Home  
Utilize your teachers band page for music and videos 

to help you practice at home. 

https://advancedsportswear.chipply.com/shortdance/
https://advancedsportswear.chipply.com/shortdance/

